
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
April 29, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Town of Davie’s Shenandoah Drainage Improvements in 
FY 2022.   
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Davie, located at 6591 Orange Drive, 
Davie, FL 33314. 
 
The funding for this project would be used to fund the design, permitting, and construction of a 
pump station improve drainage capacity, which will improve and enhance water treatment to 
comply with National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) standards.  This project 
proposes to improve the drainage infrastructure throughout the Town.  The project will improve 
drainage capacity, enhance water treatment, reduce water levels pre- and post-storm, and alleviate 
flooding issues that prohibits residents from entering and leaving the community during a heavy 
rainstorm. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Debbie Wasserman Schultz 
Member of Congress  
 


